
The Provost of Trinity College Dublin
Dr Patrick Prendergast

requests the pleasure of your company at the Inaugural Lecture of

Professor Mary McCarron

“Pushing the Boundaries: Reaching New Heights in Research on
Ageing for People with an Intellectual Disability”

on Thursday 10th December 2015 at 18:00

RSVP: 3rd December 2015 
Email: fohs@tcd.ie   
Tel: +353 1 896 4255

The Tercentenary Hall Lecture Theatre,
Trinity Biomedical Sciences Institute,
Trinity College Dublin,
152-160 Pearse Street, Dublin 2 


